
JOIN US AT OUR SHREDDING EVENT 

    My office will be cohosting a local shredding event with Upper 
Saucon Township on Saturday, Oct. 2, from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. at 
Hopewell Park located at 4695 W. Hopewell Road, Center Valley, 
PA 18034. 
    The public is invited to shred up to 4 boxes (10 in. H X 12.5 in. 
W X 16 in. D) or equivalent to the approximate size of carry-on 
luggage bag, of sensitive documents per vehicle.  
    This event is intended for items that contain information such 
as bank account or social security numbers. Please DO NOT bring 
old phone books, magazines, birthday cards, junk mail etc., items 
that do not include information that could be used for identity 
theft.  These items can be recycled at the curb.  You do not have 
to remove any staples or paperclips, but please take documents 
out of binders and notebooks.  Due to limited capacity, this event 
is for homeowners, no businesses please. We ask that individuals 
remain in their vehicles and the boxes for shredding will be 
unloaded. 
     For additional information, please contact my office at  
610-965-5830. 

STATE REPRESENTATIVE MILOU MACKENZIE 
& UPPER SAUCON TOWNSHIP
are sponsoring a

DOCUMENT SHREDDING
EVENT

Limit 4 bags/boxes per household
(approx. 16” long, 13” wide, 10” high)
Staples can be left in papers

Oct.
02

LOCATION
Hopewell Park

4695 W. Hopewell Rd., Center Valley, PA 18034
(Adjacent to Hopewell Elementary School)

Bring your financial documents, and any other papers with confidential 
information that you no longer need, to be shreded on-site by the 

mobile shredding equipment we have arranged to be at this event.

For more information, call Rep. Mackenzie’s office at 610-965-5830.

www.RepMilouMackenziePA.com  |  www.Facebook.com/RepMilouMackenzie


